

Last Day of School is June 25th 9:00-11:00am

We will miss you Mrs. Martin!



Now that you're retiring We can tell you how we feel; Our heartfelt admiration Is deeply felt and real.

You've been a great role model For teachers and each kid; You showed us how to be In everything you did.

We'll miss your fine example; We'll miss the things you gave; Our pleasant memories of you We'll recall and carefully save.

We wish for your retirement
The best of all your days;
May you discover
sweet fulfillment
In new and rewarding ways.
By Joanna Fuchs

June 2015

BALDONNEL BRONCOS



Congratulations!

Baldonnel students cleaned house at the District Speech Contest this year! Our 3 student entries finished 1st, 2nd & 3rd overall out of 34 students! What an amazing showing! Congrats to the following students and their teacher, Mrs. Martin!

1st – Aaron Lavigne 2nd – Adarah May Burrows 3rd – Drayden Tyrrell

THANK-YOU!!

We would like to thank all of our parent's and families for all of their support and help throughout the year.

Whether it's working on our PAC, volunteering in the classroom or helping during fieldtrips ... we sure do appreciate the time and energy many of you have given back to our students, staff and school throughout this past year!

Staffing Updates for 2015/16

We would like to welcome Mr. Devin Gray to our staff. He will be teaching our Grade 5/6 class next year. We would also like to welcome back Mrs. O'Neil who will be filling in for the year for Mrs. Turriff.

On a sad note ... We will be saying goodbye to Mrs. Rector who will be moving onto Bert Bowes with one of our exceptional students, Mr. Riley Kosick. We will miss you both!!







Entrepreneur Fair!

Hosted by Mr. & Mrs. Johnson's classes!
Families, friends, community members, etc are all welcome to attend!
All Baldonnel classes will get to shop at the Fair so please send some
CASH to school with your child on this day!





Project Based Learning!

A big thank-you to
Mrs. Cooper,
Mrs. Cushway
& Mrs. Martin
for organizing this
incredible learning
experience for our
students! We would
also like to thank all
of the parent/family
volunteers! This
project would not be
possible without
your support!





Final PBL Dates: June 1st, 3rd, 8th & 10th (Wind Up)

Baldonnel PAC

We would like to extend one final HUGE THANK-YOU to our wonderful PAC for all of their support throughout the school year! Our students and staff are very lucky to have such a dedicated group of parents!

FINAL MEETING OF THE YEAR IS

MONDAY JUNE 1ST @ 7PM

(New parents are always welcome to attend!)



PAC Executive 2015/16

President – Dixie Modde Vice Pres – Jess Thompson Secretary – Nikki Tyrrell Treasurer – Cathleen Berry Director – Becky Banack Director – Jaandi Roemer DPAC – Shauneen Gibbons

Baldonnel Broncos

June 2015

Meals for Kids

A big thanks to Mrs.
Rosie for helping with this one! We have a balance of 1491 soup label points and this is enough to provide 33 healthy mid-day meals for kids overseas!
Thanks for researching this wonderful idea Mrs.
Rosie!



Track & Field

Our team is set and ready to go! The district meet is this Friday, June 5th and all players need to arrive at the Pomeroy Sports Center by 8am sharp! We would like to thank Mrs. Miller and Mrs. Turriff for helping with this year's team!

Bert Bowes Parent Night

Gr.6 students and parents/guardians are invited to the Parent Night on June 16th from 6 pm to 7pm. This is a great opportunity to meet the staff at Bert Bowes!

Team/Group Yearbook Photos

We will be taking a number of photos during the afternoon of June 3rd for our school yearbook. Some of these include, sport team photos, student helpers, choir, siblings, etc. We would like to thank Mrs. Nurse for taking the time make our yearbook!

She does need our help though! She needs pictures from Missoula Theatre. Her email address is kristinanurse@hotmail.com

Baldonnel Broncos

June 2015







BUS FEES

For those wishing to ride the bus next year, there is a \$100 fee per family and this is due by July 10th. Fees collected help offset the shortfall for that school year and only represent a small portion of the total cost, therefore no refunds will be issued. Families can register with Mrs. McDermott at the office but we are only able to accept cheque (payable to SD 60 Peace River North) or visa.

PLANS FOR NEXT YEAR

Please remember to let us know at the office if your child will not be attending Baldonnel next year.

FUN DAY HELP NEEDED!

The big day is scheduled for Friday June 19th. It will be a very busy day so we could use a few parent volunteers. Please let Mrs. McDermott know at the office if you are able to help in one of the following ways:

*HELP the PAC prepare and serve lunch.

*HELP run a morning station from approx. 9-12. This could be a relay, bouncy castle, track or field event, etc.

DATES TO REMEMBER	June 12 th – Canteen closed for the remainder of the year	
June 1 st – PAC Meeting	June 16 th – BB Parent Night	September 8 th – First of School!
June 2 nd – Gr. 6's visit BB	June 18 th – All student library	July $10^{ m th}$ – Bus Fee Deadline
June 3 rd – Team/Group Pics	books are due back!	RECYCLING CALENDAR
June 4 th – Entrepreneur Fair	June 19 th – FUN DAY	Week of June 1st - CCW
June 5 th – District T&F Meet	June $23^{\rm rd}$ – Talent Show (pm)	Week of June 8th - MWM
June 11^{th} – WTK $10:45$ - $12\mathrm{pm}$	June 25 th – Last Day of School!	Week of June 15 th - JJB
June 12 th – (Gr. 5) Band Visit	June 26 th – Last Day for Staff!	Thank-You Mrs. Taylor!!





